
 
 

Report to Town Council 

 

Background: 

The cemetery has 2 large rubbish areas – 1 at the boundary of the old and new cemeteries and 1 

down the hill towards the northern extension. 

The notice says green material only, however all types of rubbish are disposed of (beer cans, plastics 

etc). 

Cotswold Landscaping currently hires a skip about twice a year to clear the rubbish. This includes 

sorting through it to ensure recyclables are recycled. The skip costs £400 per time plus a day’s work 

for CL (circa £250) 

 

Recommendation: 

• CL to clear the rubbish one more time: £650 (they are doing this next week anyway as was 

agreed at the July meeting) 

• CL to remove wooden framework of bins : £250 

• Landscape area to prevent people still using the areas as bins: £? 

• Notices to request people take their rubbish home with them (as at NA): £50 

• Provide 3 garden waste bins from WODC: £90 

• Provide recycling and grey bin from WODC 

• Liz’s friends to put the bins out for collection each week 

• Provide wooden screen to place wheelie bins behind: £? 

 

 

 

Subject: Cemetery 

From: LW 

Date:  16 September 2022 

For information only  

Summary of decisions or actions requested (including timing): 

To consider removal of large waste areas and to supply wheelie bins 

 

Financial implications: Current costs are in region of £1000 pa 

Recommended costs would be circa £90 pa plus initial outlay to remove current rubbish 

and bin framework. Plus possible landscaping of area 

Communications:  


